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Pension Town Hall (UTM) – Postponed

As a result of low enrolment, UTFA is postponing the Pension Town Hall meeting that was scheduled for
December 8 at UTM. We will schedule Pension Town Halls for both UTM and UTSC early in the new year,
once classes resume. 

UTFA invites all faculty and librarians with an interest in the future of the pension plan to an
open meeting to discuss plans to convert some university pension plans in Ontario to a
Sector-Wide Jointly Sponsored Pension Plan (JSPP).

UTFA representatives and pension experts will be on hand to explain some of the issues
involved, take questions, and facilitate discussion.

All members welcome. Please RSVP to Chris Penn at 416-978-4976 or faculty@utfa.org.

The Pension Town Halls are for UTFA members only, but all members are invited to attend any Town Hall
they choose.

Date and time: 
Friday, December 8, 2017 - 3:30pm
File attachments: 

 Event poster
​
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